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Desoto Patriots Chapter 

Mississippi Society 

Sons of the American Revolution 

 

At the October 15th meeting of the Desoto Patriots Chapter, several presentations were made.  

Chapter President Chris Heuer presented a picture of George Washington praying at Gettysburg to past 

Chapter Presidents Bill Horne (left) and Rick Hawks (right). 

 

 

 

Compatriot and State Color Guard Commander 

Bill Horne received the State Society 

Meritorious Service Medal.  

The State Meritorious Service Medal was 

awarded for rendering long, faithful and 

meritorious service to the Mississippi State 

Society.  

Some of the services include: serving as the 

State Society Color Guard Commander, 1st Vice-

President of the Sate society and serving on 

several State Society committees. 
 


